
From: Price, Henryetta
To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Spill in Loco Hills
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 2:10:09 PM

Thank you. Heather cc'd me in her email requesting updates from Ms. Bilberry. And I had an
environmental company communicating back and forth.  Last response was that J Cleo had
decided to enroll in the Programmatic Agreement with BLM. I have not heard from them
since. 

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927

***Lesser Prairie Chicken timing stipulations is in effect from 01 Apr-15 June 0300-0900. At this time, noise
generating equipment will be minimized and any equipment producing more than 75 decibels at 35 ft. will
not be in operation.

On Wed, Jun 15, 2016 at 12:08 PM, Jones, Kellie, EMNRD <Kellie.Jones@state.nm.us>
wrote:

Henryetta,

 

I forwarded this to Mike and Heather to look into. 

 

Let me know if you need anything.

 

Kellie

 

From: Price, Henryetta [mailto:hprice@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 12:37 PM
To: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD
Subject: Spill in Loco Hills

 

Hey Kellie,
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Just wondering if this location has been reported to you yet. It was found by our Natural
Resource Specialist while doing a survey last Thursday. My pictures were taken the next
day. They have  not communicated with me yet. No C141 has been across my desk. I have
not given them approval for additional surface disturbace since I needed to check for Arc
and such. 

 

Henryetta Price

Environmental Protection Specialist

Bureau Of Land Management

Hprice@blm.gov

Phone 575-234-5951

Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927
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